
 
Hello University Park community! It is an honor to be a member of the 
University Park family and I look forward to building relationships with 
all of you. I have been teaching in Denver Public Schools since 1995 and 
have taught many grade levels including kindergarten, third, fourth and 
fifth grades. I am coming to University Park from Bradley International 
where I have been a fifth grade teacher for the past eight years. I am so 
thrilled to have the opportunity to work with first graders next year! 
Returning to the primary grade levels has been a goal of mine for some 
time. 
 
I am a graduate of the University of Colorado at Denver, where I earned 
a BA in psychology. I received my teaching credentials and MA in 
Curriculum and Instruction at the University of Colorado at Denver as 
well.  
 
My husband and I live in Centennial with our two teenage children. My 
son is a seventh grader at Rocky Mountain School of Expeditionary 
Learning and my daughter is a sophomore at Arapahoe High School. My 
husband and I are Colorado natives and our family enjoys spending time 
in Colorado’s beautiful mountains as much as possible.  
 
I am so grateful for the opportunity to be a part of the University Park 
faculty and I look forward to the upcoming school year. 
 
 
 
 


